
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Congratulations to Miss Collinson on her appointment as Acting Headteacher while I move into my new role as  
Executive Headteacher for the Frays Wokingham schools.  I am delighted to have such a capable leader to hand 
over to and I am sure you will all join me in congratulating her on her new role.   
 
Stars of the week 
Congratulations to: 
Reception:  Maeve C  for being an excellent role model on the carpet, answering questions thoughtfully and being 
a great learning partner 
Year 2: Morris A for showing Courage and Curiosity in his Maths. He also has been exceptionally helpful in the 
classroom with tidying, handing out sheets and many other important tasks 
Year 3: Yusuf A for showing our value of community by demonstrating great enthusiasm for the work he has been 
doing in newspaper club and sharing that with the rest of his class  
Year 4: Lawrence J for showing curiosity in our new science topic: States of Matter  
Year 5:  Adam C for always showing courage when challenging himself with reasoning Maths problems  
Year 5: Gitanshi K for showing All Saints values in all lessons, all week long  
Year 6: Whole year group for showing all of our school values and working incredibly hard throughout our practice 
SATS week this week 
 
Out of school achievements 
Sabrina C in Y6 has worked incredibly hard to pass the British Silver level Ice Skating Assessment and has now 
moved up to the Gold level! 
Congratulations to Conor S who won the Wokingham Community Engagement Crossword Puzzle Competition 
‘Everything to do with cycles’. 
 

Sensory Room 
I am delighted to announce that through the fundraising efforts of Miss Mather, school have secured £1500    
funding which will enable us to move forward with our sensory room.  We aim to complete this by the Summer 
term and wish to thank Miss Mather officially for her huge fundraising efforts to make this happen.   
 
Coffee Mornings 
After Easter Sophie and Molly (Miss Mather) from Wokingham Holiday, Activities and Food Programme (HAF) will 
be holding monthly coffee mornings at school.  These will be open to all parents in the local community and will 
offer support with signposting to services, a friendly face to chat to and an opportunity to socialise.  All parents are 
welcome to attend, whether they have attended previous coffee mornings or not.  Because these are Wokingham, 
rather than school run events, any advice offered will be general, rather than specific to this school. 
 
 
Ms Quinell 
Executive Headteacher 
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Upcoming events  

Wednesday 6th March Winchester Science Centre Trip 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Friday 15th March Easter Service 

Week beginning 18th March  Neurodiversity Week 

Wednesday 20th March Parents’ Meetings 

Wednesday 20th March Year 3 Oxford University Museum Trip 

Thursday 21st March Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 21st March Year 6 Easter Experience (offsite) 

Friday 22nd  March (1:30pm) Year 6 Love to Learn  

Thursday 28th March End of Term (1.30pm) 

  



Key Dates: 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Spring Term Starts 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 

  


